28th April 2019

Dear Parents & Caregivers,

I am looking forward to another exciting term with your child working toward the Catholic Music Festival in Choir.

Please remember that your child will be in choir **every Monday from 2:40pm until 3:20pm**. If there is any need for your child to leave choir at the school bell time of 3:10pm could you please email me to let me know. I will let children out at 3:10 pm if need be for the first week, however from week 2 onwards your child will remain in choir unless I have received an email from you stating otherwise. Please assist by notifying grandparents or other people who may pick up your child on Monday's of their choir commitment.

Kind regards

**Steph Insanally** 

sinsanally@stjk.catholic.edu.au